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LUNCH:  Meat Loaf, Mashed Potatoes
SONG: America, led by Jerry Smith ( A Kiwanis 1st – Jerry leading the song!)


INVOCATION:  Beryl Smith


ANNOUNCEMENTS, EVENTS

 



    and OPPORTUNITITES
We are collecting !  Toys for Tots, Salvation Army, Winter Coats, see sheets on tables at meetings. Looking for ways to donate something this season?  There are multiple opportunities:  Winter coat drive (Nov and Dec), Toys for Tots (thru end of Nov), T-day baskets (money rather than food, $30 buys a full basket). Collection for baskets will be next week.

The Filipino-American Assoc. of Northern IL. Is holding a fund raiser to assist with the disaster relief efforts for Typhoon Haiyan. Please join them on Sunday, Nov 24 6:30 to 8:30p for a simple Filipino meal at Oak Crest Retirement Center 2944 Greenwood Acres Dr in DeKalb. You can help with a tax deductible donation to the American Red Cross that will be earmarked for the Philippine Relief.

CLC, Children’s Learning Center is trying to raise funds for the purchase of a new bus. Through Nov. get your car washed at the Bubble Bath Bay on S. 4th St. and help the cause. Friday Dec. 6th volunteer to raise money through the CLC “book fair” at Barnes & Noble helping people wrap gifts. For more info contact Diane Lizer of the CLC Board

Circle K is looking for Dear Santa volunteers to set up, and also to bake stuff for the party. Also Caitlin Shields, Circle K Tres. was here to promote a fund raiser to help the downstate tornado victims as she is from the Pekin area. T-shirts are available for purchase or just a cash donation will certainly be accepted.
There will be a dinner at the Hickory Grove meeting center in Rochelle for our Kiwanis Governor Pattie Heath who will be visiting on Sunday Dec. 15th. A sign up sheet will be going around. A good turnout by the club is always a good thing! The cost is $15 per person.
ISHA Football Championships at NIU November 29-30. To volunteer, go to

http://ihsadestinationdekalb.com/volunteer.  http://ihsadestinationdekalb.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/IHSA_sponsor_card.pdf  is your site for sponsorship info.
Svetlana announced that the pie sales for the Glidden Homestead went well with the club purchasing 30 pies of which 10 were donated directly to Safe Passage. Pick up your pies this Friday between 5 – 6p at the Glidden Homestead.
Don't forget that there is a regular meeting the day before Thanksgiving! Svetlana replacing Amy this week brought Sue Doubler for a POP-Box today.  Again, time to learn more about some of our members new and old. Pat LaVigne sponsored Sue to come in to the club and she has been a member for longer than anyone can remember now. She retired from NIU after 57 years working in the boiler room at Altgeld Hall then finally spent her last few years in procurement working under the menacing eye of our own Al Mueller, mostly purchasing boiler parts and such.  She was born in Ames, IL but ran away from home when only 6 and ended up in DeKalb just before the war. Oh, and let’s not forget she married Ken Doubler somewhere along the way??  Still trying to figure that one out? One very important fact to know about Sue is that she is a serious worker for the club, and that’s no bull.
Induction Today! Scott Kangas the new Director of Parking and Transportation at NIU joined the club, being sponsored by Al Mueller.  Scott came originally from Minnesota and since then many other ports of call. He has spent a lifetime volunteering start out of school with scouting, being on a rescue squad, and many others.  We welcome Scott to Kishwaukee Kiwanis!
PROGRAM
This week’s program was our own Michael Cho of the Salvation Army. He brought us up to date on the many things they are involved with at the time of year. From Thanksgiving baskets to Bell Ringing it is a busy season for them and all the volunteers that help. Last year they served about 700 families through the Thanksgiving baskets and this year through yesterday that had about 770 signed up. He expected that through the end of today they would finish the sign up with 800 families signed up. With their funding they will purchase about 400 boxes of food from the N. IL food pantry for the project and the rest will come from donations. They are also partnering with Toys for Tots to distribute toys at the holiday season. They also do clothing in this drive and served about 2500 people last year with this program. If you would like to volunteer to help with the distribution it is at the Salvation Army on Dec 17th and 18th. They say it is a joy to participate! With Michael today was Travis Catalina a volunteer and member of the Salvation Army. he brought us up to date on their food pantry and Kettle Program. As with everything else they are serving more and more people in our county. Up from around 5-600 served to now nearing 900. Their Kettle Campaign at Christmas is their biggest fund raiser of the year. Going from mid Nov. to Dec. 24th.
Quote for the day
Doubt is a thief that often makes us fear to tread where we might have won. Shakespeare
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: (Why not invite a guest? – that could also mean a prospective member!) 

 Mark Leach’s son Keaton will be talking about the FOCUS organization and his experiences. Fellowship of Catholic University Students. 
Today’s Attendance:


	34
	Kish Kiwanians

	  1
	Guests:  Caitlin Shields of Circle K

	  1
	Speaker: Michael Cho and Travis Catalina Salvation Army

	  
	

	36
	TOTAL


Ongoing issues – Community Service is still collecting box tops and little toiletries.  They will be collecting coats, gloves, and old cell phones.
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Officers for 2013-2014





President                            Greg Spears


President Elect                Abby Chemers


Vice President                     Dick Dowen


Treasurer                               Lisa Small


Asst. Treasurer                   Sue Doubler


Secretary                            Ken Doubler


Asst. Secretary             Jerry Wahlstrom


Immediate Past President      


 Melissa Lenczewski


Lt. Governor                   Bill Cummings


District Governor               Pattie Heath





********************


Kishwaukee Kiwanis Meetings





2nd, 3rd, 4th, (and 5th) Wednesday at 11:45 a.m


Hopkins Park Community Room





********************


K-Family Events/Meetings





Circle K 	Tuesday nights at 9:00 p.m. in DuSable 280.


	Hint:  To stay young, attend one of their meetings! 


	


AKtion Club – First Wednesday of the month at 2:30 p.m. at Opportunity House (202 Lucas St.) in Sycamore.





********************


Defining Statement





Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world, one child and one community at a time.





********************


Flag Salute





As our flag signifies purity, valor, and justice, may we as true Kiwanians exemplify these virtues as we serve the children of the world.
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Serving the Children of the World








